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If the applicant is: The approval expires: 
(1) A military member, The earlier of: 

(A) The date the military member is no 
longer stationed at a military 
installation in Texas; or 

(B) The third anniversary of the date 
CCR notified the military member of the 
approval to act as an administrator 
without a license. 

(2) A military spouse who remains 
married to the military member 
stationed in Texas, 

The earlier of: 

(A) The date the military member is no 
longer stationed at a military 
installation in Texas; or 

(B) The third anniversary of the date 
CCR notified the military spouse of the 
approval to act as an administrator 
without a license. 

(3) A military spouse whose status 
changes, including a divorce, the 
discharge of the military member from 
the armed forces, the death of the 
military member, or similar event, 

On the third anniversary of the date 
CCR notified the military spouse of the 
approval to act as an administrator 
without a license. 

 


